
Good Morning FMS! 

●​ Today is Monday, January 13th, a Day 2 on your schedule. 
●​ At this time, please stand for a moment of silence. 

"I pledge allegiance to the Flag  
of the United States of America,  
and to the Republic for which it stands:  
one Nation under God,  
indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for all". 
 

*Reminder for 8th Grade students: Taste of Tech Field Trip permission slips 
are due to Student services by January 17th! 
 

*Join FMS in a friendly Food Drive Competition with Hamburg MS! Tuesday 
January 14th TACO TUESDAY! - Bring in beans, boxed taco shells and 
seasonings! Wear your sombrero or hat! 
 

*Attention all Yearbook Club Members:  There will be a meeting in Room 
205 Tuesday, January 14 until 3pm.  There will be NO BUS so you will need 
to arrange for a ride home.  Please sign up outside Room 205 or 172 if you 
plan on attending!  
 

*The Bible Club will meet this Thursday after school in room 215. New 
members are always welcome! Hope to see you there.  
 

*There is no Ping Pong Club today, Tuesday, 1/14/25. The next meeting is 
on Tuesday, 1/28/25 in the small gym from 2:30-3:30. Please make sure you 
are checking the Ping Pong Club Google Classroom for regular updates 
and announcements from Mr. Partridge 
 

*Student council will have its next meeting on January 15th in room 120.  
The meeting will end at 3:30; you can be picked up then or take the 4:00 bus. 
 
*Sewing Club will meet on Wednesday January 15th after school in room 137. 
See Ms. Sprague with any questions. 
 

*The Frontier Boys Varsity Swim and Dive team competed in their last home 
meet of the season this past Friday.  They completed a huge comeback for 



the underdog victory against Lancaster thanks to an outstanding 500 
Freestyle from Dylan Melnyk, and a historic diving performance from 
Massimo Lombardo. Massimo's eleven dive score not only netted the 4 
points necessary to secure the victory, but also set the boys Frontier High 
School Pool Record.  Congratulations to Massimo on your record! 
*Spanish Club will meet this Thursday January 16th after school in room 
222. See Mrs. Evans if you have any questions.  
 

*Applications to work in the School Store are now available either in the 
School Store or outside of Mrs. Simoncelli's Room 156. Applications must 
be fully completed and turned in by the end of the school day on Friday, 
January 17th in order to be considered. Do not wait until the last minute to 
get an application because it requires teacher recommendations and a 
parent signature. Absolutely no late applications will be accepted. Please 
email or see Mrs. Simoncelli if you have any questions. 
 

*There will be a meeting after school in the library on Thursday, January 
16th until 3PM for any students interested in learning more about our 2025 
Battle of the Books. The books for this year's battle will be revealed in 
addition to a question and answer portion and a chance to meet in person 
with your team. If you do not yet have a team and would like to join us, 
please feel free to attend. Please sign up outside the library. If you are not 
taking the late bus home, pick up should be by 3:15 
 
 *Attention Parents & Students! This link (click here) will take you to to the FMS 
Extra Curricular Clubs calendar on the FMS website for upcoming meetings.  
(Frontier Website > Select School (MS) > FMS News > Clubs Calendar) 
 
*Breakfast is served in the Cafeteria starting at 7:20 each morning. 
 

*SAIS is held Monday-Thursday in the cafeteria from dismissal until 3:45.  
Please consider staying after if you need any extra help with classes or 
homework.  
 

*Attention Students: The TV’s in the cafeteria during lunches also show the 
daily announcements! Be sure to keep an eye out for upcoming club 
meeting dates there as well. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1O7U6PB2Wn-LYehRSFuR9gfmpFG3JWCu5FsT8f5trgho/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1O7U6PB2Wn-LYehRSFuR9gfmpFG3JWCu5FsT8f5trgho/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1O7U6PB2Wn-LYehRSFuR9gfmpFG3JWCu5FsT8f5trgho/edit?tab=t.0


*All students staying for a later practice, please report outside the 
auditorium and wait for a teacher to pick you up. 
 

*At dismissal, all students need to get on their bus immediately. If you stop 
to talk to your friends and are not going straight to your bus, the bus will 
leave without you.*Yearbooks are on sale! Order your yearbook using the 
link on the FMS webpage for $40.  Don't miss out on the memories! Order 
deadline is April 30, 2025. 
 

https://www.frontiercsd.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=178&ModuleInstanceID=1206&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=31388&PageID=1568


 
 
 
 
 



 

 


